
Les AMIS de la SANTE MENTALE, banlieue ouest 
FRIENDS for MENTAL HEAL TH, West Island 

750 ave Dawson, suite 102  
Dorval, Quebec  

H9S 1X1  
TeL (514) 636-6885  

October 27, 1993. 

Dr. Henry alders 
Psycogeriatry Dept. 
Porteous Pavilion 
Douglas Hospital  
6875 LaSalle Blvd.  
Verdun " Quebec 
H4H 1R3 

Dear Dr. alders, 

On behalf of Friends for Mental Health, West Island, please  
accept my sincere thanks for your excellent presentation of  
September 15, 1993 about teaching the family members to set  
limits.  

Your expertise on the subject was greatly appreciated. 

Again, Thank you! 
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Brenda Wisenthal, MSW  
Executive Director  
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